Crews prepare to repave various spots across island roads
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The Formentera Council's Office of Infrastructure and Mobility report that Monday, February 19,
repairs and upgrades will be performed on several points across Formentera's network of
arterials.

In la Savina crews will repair a raised pedestrian crossing on highway PM-820-2, goes towards
llletes. Likewise, in es Ca Mari they will not only repave the road surface and tackle assorted
flaws, but they will also reposition a speed bump. Upgrades and action to strengthen the road
surface are also in the works at several points along the Porto-Salé road. A range of road work

is planned for the es Mal Pas road as well, as is the replacement of a speed bump near the bar
in es Cap.




